
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – March 10, 2020 

 
 
Wake Tech On Site Admissions​|Seniors, are you interested in applying to Wake Tech? On Tuesday, 
March 24th, Anthony Garnes from Wake Tech Admissions will host an on-site admissions session in the 
media center. Come by Student Services to sign up. We have room for 30 students so sign up before all 
spots are taken! 
 
Warrior Closet Shopping Experience for Prom​|We are offering free prom dresses for any student who 
plans on going to the prom. You are free to browse through the selection of dresses in our Warrior Closet 
by yourself or with a friend. If you are interested in a free prom dress of your choice, please contact Mrs. 
Aina in student services. There will also be a separate Free Formal Dress, Shoe and Costume Jewelry 
Giveaway at Quest Fellowship Church to help 16 girls get ready for prom. It will be held from 10:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. this Saturday, March 14. To sign up for this giveaway, also see Mrs. Aina in student services.  
 
Field Trip Opportunity​|Hello East Wake Warriors! A note from Mrs. Ella Hunter for my past and 
present personal finance students. Here is an opportunity for you to invest in yourself for Higher 
Education. You are invited to attend a college tour to East Carolina University and Elizabeth City State 
University on Monday, April 20. This will be a first come, first served trip as the bus can only hold 52 
students. Please see Mrs. Hunter if you’re interested.  
 
Good Hygiene Practices​|The CDC and health departments emphasize the importance of good hygiene 
practices and maintaining normal cleaning routines to fight germs and prevent the spread of illnesses like: 

● Regular, thorough hand washing with soap and water. Students and staff are encouraged to 
thoroughly wash their hands prior to eating lunch each day. 

● Stay home if you have had a fever, have used fever-reducing medication, or experienced symptoms 
of illness within the past 24 hours. 

 
 
 
 
 


